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The Fredericksburg local is currently pushing to get the City of Fredericksburg and Stafford County to
adopt zero-waste plans for their jurisdictions. We have also reached out to our prior Soil & Water Board
candidates to encourage them to run again this year. One of these candidates is now on the ballot, but
this time is reticent to solicit our help in her campaign, or have her name on our literature, due to the
fact that this is a non-partisan race. We have offered compromise solutions to no avail.  Meanwhile,
breaking a long-standing tradition, the Fredericksburg local is moving its monthly meetings from third
Sundays  (afternoon)  to  fourth  Wednesdays  (evening),  in  an  attempt  to  attract  more  participants.  
Meetings will still be held in the same place, at the local downtown library. 

At the September meeting, we met a new member, Mordecai Schneggenburger, and discussed politics
in general, and ways to improve civic involvement. 

Action Items

• Gerald Anderson will work on updating our flyers, especially regarding the new meeting 
schedule.

• Chris Fink will get trained on VA Voter Registration, so he can train others, and will submit a 
request for voter registration forms in bulk.

• Chris Fink will update the FLS calendar with the new meeting schedule.


